
SB2202: This bill would benefit cattle producers across the state of North Dakota with 
greater transparency and representation. Commission positions should be divided by 
regions in the same manner as crops like corn, soy, and wheat. Regional representation 
provide an opportunity for voices of cattle producers across the state to be heard. This bill 
establishes a self-certified election process for these positions, promoting fair 
representation and regional accountability for cattle producers across North Dakota. 

 

 


